From: Cindie Graham

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: The Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, December 16, 2017 10:34:07 PM

Cindie Graham
15 Auburn Circle
Gilford, NH 03249

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I love my state for the natural beauty that abounds here. | am so upset and angry at the greed of
companies. Always wanting to make more money no matter who or what it hurts. Any jobs are
temporary but the scars on our gorgeous views will be permanen. We do not need or want the
Northern Pass. The citizens of New Hampshire voices should be heard over that of greed.

Sincerely,
Cindie Graham
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